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WELCOME BACK DEAR STUDENTS, STAFF AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS TO OUR 
NEW 23-24 SCHOOL YEAR!

As Principal of San Juan Elementary School (SJES), it is a pleasure to welcome everyone back to  
a great school year!  We are all excited to have our students back in our classrooms and hallways 

filled with energy and excitement for learning.  It is our mission to help every child feel 
welcomed, safe, cared for as a part of our school community.   We have amazing teachers and 

staff who strive to serve our students.  We commit to do our very  best to challenge each student 
to grow in their academic and social emotional development.  I, as well as our teachers and staff 

look forward in building warm, respectful relationships with our students, parents and 
community!  Respectfully and Sincerely, Ms. Garcia, Principal

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEW 
ADDITIONS TO OUR SCHOOL 

FAMILY…..
Ms. Faith Sandoval - Office 

Manager
Cherie Romero - Instructional 

Coach
Ms. Alexis Manigault, Dean of 

Students
Ms. Cleo Boco - 2nd Grade Teacher

Ms. Clayton - 3rd Grade Teacher
Ms. Willow Lopez - Social 

Worker
Ms. Maria  Cata -  School Nurse

REGISTRATION…..
Online registration is currently open 
on the Espanola Public School 
Website:
https://espanolaps.ss9.sharpschool.
com/students_and_parents/registrat
ion_and_enrollment_2022-2023

You will also find enrollment 
guidance on our district website 
listed above. 
Please call our office for questions 
or guidance. 

SCHOOL HOURS
8:00 am - 3:00 pm

STUDENT 
ARRIVAL

7:45 am to 8:00 am

CONTACT INFORMATION
Main Office- Faith Sandoval, Office Manager

505/852-4225
Principal

District Cell:  505/927-1561
monique.garcia@k12espanola.org
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HELPFUL TIPS FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS…….

Parent Pick up  and Drop Off…. 

We kindly ask for patience and compassion for the safety and welfare of our students and all others drivers 
during these times.  We understand that parent pick up and drop off can be quite daunting and our locations 
and street can  become congested with traffic jams.  We kindly ask that when you drop off and/or pick up 
your child(ren) you do so at the designated circle about in front of the main school area.  When you exit the 
school, if you are turning left onto the street,  please use the BLACK GATE exit and if you are turning right 
when you exit onto the street,  please use the SILVER METAL GATE.  We hope that this new procedure will 
alleviate any traffic congestion.

We kindly ask that you refrain from dropping off your child(ren) before 7:45 am as we cannot guarantee 
adequate supervision of children.  

We kindly ask that you pick up your child(ren) at 3:00 pm so as to maximize student learning in their 
classrooms and teachers, unless you need to pick up your child for an appointment, etc.

SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST and 
DRESS CODE GUIDANCE….

Please visit the Espanola Public 
School Website or our front office for 
a copy of the list.  Our local major 
department store also has a copy:
https://www.k12espanola.org/studen
ts_and_parents/school_supply_lists

PARENT 
ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE 
(PAC)….
We are looking 
for committed 
members to join 
our family PAC!!

Please call our 
main office for 
more information.

Ms. Faith Sandoval, Office Manager

Alexis Manigault, Dean of Students

Thank you Maintenance Department 
for all that you do!  SJES appreciates 
everything!! Clearing a new egress on 

campus for pick up and drop off!
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SCHOOL STAFF……I am proud to announce this school years 
school staff…


